
 

8 December 2022 
 

Item 38 

Traffic Treatment - Continuous Footpath Treatment - Yaralla Street, Newtown 

2022/586523 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of a continuous footpath 
treatment in Yaralla Street, Newtown just east of Bucknell Street. 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Inner West PAC   

Representative for the Member for Newtown   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



 

 

The City proposes to introduce a continuous footpath treatment in Yaralla Street, Newtown, 
just east of Bucknell Street, to improve pedestrian safety and accessibility, slow vehicle 
speeds and enhance the streetscape. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


